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Dear Family and Friends, 
 And this is the confidence that we have in him, that, if we ask any thing according to his will, he 
heareth us: And if we know that he hear us, whatsoever we ask, we know that we have the petitions that we 
desired of him.--1 John 5:14-15 
 

As many know Dawn’s mom step from this life into the presence of her Savior on March 4th.  Thank 
you for your prayers and notes of encouragement through this difficult time.  God is good and we know we 
will see her again.  

 
 We also have some exciting news about our family.  Our son and daughter in law will be welcoming 

their second child in early October.  Please pray with us for them to have a safe and healthy delivery. 
 

 One prayer request we had asked people to pray for was the opening of the New Zealand border.  
Well God heard and answered that pray!  As of May 6, all permanent residents can return and starting in July 
New Zealand will fully reopen their borders.  Praise the Lord!  We are currently making plans to return to New 
Zealand in October (after we welcome our new grandbaby).  Thank you for your prayers concerning this 
important announcement.   
  
Since the end of March, we have been on the road reporting to our supporting Churches.  We have a pretty 
full schedule but if you would like us to come and report I have a hand full of dates open.  We have been 
encouraged by the number of people who have said they have been praying for us and our ministry in New 
Zealand.  
  

The work in New Zealand is going well under the leadership of Logan Bankston.  They are currently 
trying out a new meeting place that was offered to us that gives us more room and more classrooms.  The 
location is in a better location on the main road through town, and it is just across the street from McDonalds.   
Pray for Brittany Bankston as she is expecting their 4th child in just a few days.   
  
  Thank you again for your prayers and financial support.  We do thank God for His faithfulness and 
your faithfulness as we partner together for lost souls in New Zealand. 

 
Serving Him,  
Jerry and Dawn Judd 
 

 

Jerry’s Contact Number: 
484-512-0556 


